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Welcome to our latest newsletter.  Last week Mrs Dugdale finished work as she starts her maternity leave.  We wish 

her all the best and hope she can have a couple of weeks rest before the baby arrives! 

Please let school know if your mobile number or email address has changed so we can make sure we are keeping you 

up to date with what is happening in school.  

Please like our Facebook page @ribchesterstwilfrids 

PTFA Events  

Many thanks to everyone who attended the PTFA 90s night.  A fantastic night was had by all, raising over £500 to go 

towards school funds.  The next event is the end of year disco on Wednesday 18th July KS1 6-7pm, KS2 7-8pm.  

Afterschool Clubs 

There will be no afterschool sports clubs from Monday 25
th

 June to Monday 2
nd

 July.  Clubs will restart as normal on 

Tuesday 3
rd

 July.  Please note French club is on as normal on Tuesday 26
th

 June.  The last Athletic club will be on 

Tuesday 10
th

 July – Football, Multisports and Mini Tennis will continue to the last week of term.   

WWI Experience Day 

Year 4 and 5 are going to Barnacre Road Primary School on Tuesday 19
th

 June for a World War 1 Day.  Please can 

children be in school for 8.50am, wearing school jumpers and polo shirts, tracksuit bottom and trainers.  We will 

return back to school for the end of the school day. Please can any outstanding reply slips be returned ASAP.  

Free online safety workshop for parents and carers - 4:00pm on Tuesday 19
th

 June 2018. 

Talking about online safety with your child doesn’t need to be difficult –build your confidence to have those important 

conversations, get to know your child’s online world and learn where to go for help and advice.  At present we have 

received insufficient replies to go ahead with this workshop run by NSPCC and O2. If you would like to attend this 

hour-long interactive workshop with tips, tools and advice on how to keep your child safe online please respond this 

morning.  Otherwise we will need to cancel and re-arrange for September when hopefully there will be more 

interest and availability for this invaluable workshop.  

World Cup Theme Lunch  

England will be playing on Thursday 28
th

 June so children in Calder 

and Hodder will be offered a Football World Cup themed lunch 

again. If your child doesn’t usually have a school dinner but would 

like one on this day please let Miss Bailey know.  

Sports Day 

Despite storm Hector Sports Day managed to go ahead on the 

planned day.  Hothersall was the overall winner.  

Winning girl was Poppy Smith.  Liam Greaves and Jack Greaves 

were the winning boys, with joint points. Well done to you all. 

Thank you to the PTFA for providing ice pops for all the children 

and supervising the rest area. 

Uniform / School Bags 

The order has now been placed for school uniform and is due to be delivered in approximately 4 weeks time, with a 

small amount of additional stock held in school  Any orders received from now may not be fulfilled until September.   

Please note due to limited cloakroom space backpacks will not be permitted next year as they are falling on the floor 

and blocking fire escapes.  PE kit should be brought into school in a drawstring pump bag as these can hang down 

from the hooks.  Book bags and PE bags are available to purchase via school.    
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Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  8 June 2018  Week ending  15 June 2018 

Calder Class:     Alfie Walmsley Calder Class:     Myles Chambers 

Hodder Class:   Toby Walmsley Hodder Class:   Toby Gilmore 

Ribble Class:     Finley Bretherton Ribble Class:     Florrie Billington 

Wyre Class:       Sam Gilmore Wyre Class:       Eve Walsh 

Diary of Dates: 

18 June World Cup Theme Lunch  

19 June WWI Day – Year 4 & 5 

19 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

19 June NSPCC Online Safety Workshop for Parents (4pm) 

20 June Year 1 Hearing Test 

26 June Induction Day at Ribblesdale High School for new Year 7 

26 June Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

27 June Mass at SS Peter & Paul for Roman Catholic pupils  

28 June Wyre & Ribble Science Festival at UCLAN 

28 June World Cup Theme Lunch -Calder & Hodder  

29 June Induction Day at St Cecilias’s for new Year 7 

2 July Induction Day at Longridge High School for new Year 7 

3 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

5 July LHS Maths Challenge - 2.30pm to 4pm 

10 July Pre-school visit for pupils starting in September 2018 (1.15pm – 3.15pm) 

10 July St Cecilia’s Year 7 Induction Evening (6pm) 

11 July Country Dancing Competition – Wyre Class 

12 July Year 5 Sports Day at Longridge High School  

12 July Enterprise Market 

18 July PTFA Disco 

20 July  End of School Year (2pm) - Leavers Services at St Wilfrid’s Church.  After 

the service we will return to school and children can be dismissed early. 
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 We’re registered with easyfundraising and we need your help!  

 

easyfundraising is a great website where you can help Ribchester St Wilfrid's School PTFA 

raise funds simply by doing your everyday online shopping with over 3,300 big name 

retailers like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, eBay, Boden, and M&S. 

 

Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to say ‘thank you’ and it’s completely free 

too! We want raise as much as possible so please sign up and help us at 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 

 

Thanks to our supporters who’ve raised £25.11 of free donations in the last 30 days. 

£704.97 RAISED IN TOTAL 

 

 
       


